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Interchange opens

CAPE Town’s new R60-million
R300/Bottelary roads interchange
has been opened.

City traffic authorities, along
with the Western Cape Department
of Transport and Public Works, and
the South African National Roads
Agency Limited (Sanral), lauded it
as a major step to alleviating
traffic congestion in the Kuils
River area.

Western Cape MEC for Transport
and Public Works, Donald Grant,
sald: “This interchange has been
completed on schedule and within
budget. This project is a testament
to what can be achieved through
partnerships based on shared
commitments.” - ANA
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